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Does your student struggle with their math homework at 

times? Would they benefit from free math tutoring provided 

by certified Ontario teachers? Online math homework help is 

available for all Grade 7‐10 math students. Registered 

students can log in at http://homeworkhelp.ilc.org from 

Sunday to Thursday, 5:30‐9:30 p.m. for 20 hours a week for 

one‐on‐one confidential tutoring, all within the comfort of 

their own home. Contact your student’s Math teacher or 

Guidance counsellor to register. We already have over 3,100 

students registered, many of whom are accessing the free 

tutoring service to support their efforts to successfully 

complete their math assignments and support their learning. 


